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Invitation to investor meeting regarding Eniro’s 
refinancing 
 

As a part of the communicated new financing solution an offering of bonds in Eniro will be made. 
With regards to this, Eniro hereby invites to an investor meeting, giving investors the opportunity to 
learn more about the new financing solution and Eniro’s new business plan. The presentation will be 
held by Group CEO Örjan Frid and CFO Fredrik Sandelin. 
 
The presentation will provide an overview of the effects of the new financing solution and a 
summary of the second quarter. Participants will have the opportunity to ask questions to Örjan and 
Fredrik. 
 
The presentation can be streamed online, where the presentation material also will be available. The 
stream, which also can be watched after the event, will be available at 
https://tv.streamfabriken.com/2018-09-13-eniro. 
 
For more information about the event and registration, go to 
https://financialhearings.com/event/11464 
 
The investor meeting will take place on the following date and location: 
 
Thursday 13 September 18:00-19:00 
Helio GT 30 
Grev Turegatan 30 
Stockholm 
 

For more information, please contact: 
Örjan Frid, CEO Eniro, tel +46 (0)705-611 615 
 
Eniro is a leading search company for individuals and businesses in the Nordic region. Eniro Group has 
approximately 1,700 employees. The company is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm [ENRO], with approximately 
14,000 shareholders at present and is headquartered in Kista, Stockholm. More on Eniro at enirogroup.com, 
twitter.com/eniro and facebook.com/eniro.  
 
Detta pressmeddelande finns tillgängligt på svenska på www.enirogroup.com/sv/pressmeddelanden. 
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